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MOVIE NIGHT POSTPONED
We are saddened to announce Movie Night Under the Stars this Friday needs to be
cancelled and will be rescheduled in Term 2.

Our ovals are closed due to the wet weather experienced over the past week and with the
forecast for more rain throughout the week. Whilst we have a wonderful sports complex which
might accommodate the event, our top priority is the wellbeing of our students, their families and
our staff.  We have been closely monitoring the current COVID-19 situation, and after much
consideration, have decided that an outdoors event is the safest way forward.   

For these reasons we will reschedule our Movie Night to Friday 27 May.  As it will be held after
Shrek the Musical we will instead screen “Shrek 2”. We sincerely apologise for any disappointment
caused and hope you remain safe and well during these times.  

The College thanks you for your support. 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/movienightjpg

	MovieNight.jpg

